RESIDENCY REQUIREMENT FOR
SELECTED SCHOOL EMPLOYEES Policy Code: 7415

The Elkin Board of Education recognizes the benefits to be derived from certain key personnel’s
residing within the school community. Such residence among the citizens to be served enables the
community to have easy access to these employees, and their full participation in the total
community’s affairs causes these personnel to be more effective in their job assignments.

Therefore, it shall be the policy of this Board of Education that the Superintendent shall live within

the school district, and that the principals be strongly encouraged to live in the district or in a
proximity that allows for toll free telephone exchange for all residents of the Elkin School District.

Adopted: April 25, 1991 and revised September 25, 2000.
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